
NOTICE OF PROPOSED PROCUREMENT (NPP) 
TECHNICAL ENGINEERING AND MAINTENANCE SERVICES (TEMS) 

SUPPLY ARRANEMENT (SA) 
 
 
SENIOR ENGINEER 
 
File # 11789170 
Contracting Authority: Ryan Charbonneau 
Telephone Number: 819-997-9489 
Email: Ryan.Charbonneau@forces.gc.ca 
 
The Department of National Defence requires the service of one (1) Senior Engineer to 
support the Canadian Armed Forces (CAF) Chemical, Biological, Radiological and 
Nuclear (CBRN) Decontamination System Project. 
 
The period of the Contract is for two (2) years from date of Contract award. 
 
There is a security requirement associated with this requirement. For additional 
information, consult Part 6 - Security, Financial and Other Requirements, and Part 7 - 
Resulting Contract Clauses. Bidders should consult the "Security Requirements for 
PWGSC Bid Solicitations - Instructions for Bidders" (http://www.tpsgc-pwgsc.gc.ca/app-
acq/lc-pl/lc-pl-eng.html#a31) document on the Departmental Standard Procurement 
Documents Web site. 
 
This procurement is subject to the Controlled Goods Program. 
 
This Bid Solicitation is issued against the Technical Engineering and Maintenance 
Services Supply Arrangement (TEMS SA), Public Works and Government Services 
Canada (PWGSC) File No. E60ZH-070002, all terms and conditions of the TEMS SA 
apply and shall be incorporated into any resulting contract. The requirement described 
herein is open only to PWGSC TEMS Pre-qualified suppliers in the following TEMS SA 
Stream: Stream 2 – General Engineering and Related Services. 
 
Request for Proposal (RFP) documents will be e-mailed directly from the DND 
Contracting Authority to the Qualified Supply Arrangement Holders who are being 
invited to bid on this requirement. 
 
This requirement is covered under the North American Free Trade Agreement (NAFTA), 
Canada-Chile Free Trade Agreement, Canada-Colombia Free Trade Agreement, Canada-
Peru Free Trade Agreement, Agreement on Internal Trade (AIT) and World Trade 
Organization Agreement on Government Opportunities (WTO-AGP). 
 
The Crown retains the right to negotiate with suppliers on any procurement. 
 
Documents may be submitted in either official language of Canada. 


